
17th October 2014 

 
Dear parents/carers 

Do you ever feel that your children know more about online technologies than you do?  
You are not alone. The Internet and online technologies are an important part of children’s lives 
at home and school, providing great opportunities for learning, communicating, playing and 
creating. As we know, these technologies create huge opportunities for us all; however, they can 
sometimes be a bit overwhelming, and present challenges to keeping your family safe online.  
 
We believe it is just as important to be involved in your children’s life online, as it is offline. We 
have therefore arranged an information evening for parents on: 
Monday 10th November at 6.30pm, at Middlewich High School 
If you wish to attend this evening please complete and return the reply slip below by Thursday 
6th  November. 
 
Please note this evening, which will be presented by PC Jane Commins, is for parents/carers only 
as some of the resources used may be upsetting for children. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Clare Holmes 
Assistant Headteacher 
    

 
I/we wish to attend the Online Safety Evening: 
 
Child’s name________________________     Year/Form_____________________ 
 
Signed:____________________________ 
(parent/carer) 
 

Please return to the Student Services Office by 23rd October 2014 
 


